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Brandy Butler

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 3:27 PM
To: Kate Hamrick
Subject: RE: Interested Persons: Blanche King 

Thank you for that information.  We will remove Blanche King from the list of interested persons, per 
your instruction below.   
 
Have a good afternoon! 
 
Dorothy 
 
(x-ref correspondence DN 03793-2016) 
 
From: Kate Hamrick  
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 3:19 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Interested Persons: Blanche King  
 
Ms. King called me and requested that she be removed from the interested persons status in Docket No. 20160101-WS.
 
Please let me know if you need anything else from me. 
 
 
Kate Hamrick 
Executive Assistant to  
Mark Futrell 
Deputy Executive Director: Technical 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6304 
 




